
HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES 
 

The November 2023 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny Rowe 
at 7:33 p.m.  Tim Gleason read the minutes of the October 2023 meeting and they were 
approved.  Dean Josten gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have $39.00 in petty 
cash, $2,512.89 in checking, $0.00 tournament fees owed, and $21.00 prepaid 
tournament fees. 

 
Kenny handed out medals for the Stockton tournament held October 23 & 24. 
 

Big Bass   -  Bill Meyer – 16 inches 
3rd Place –– Tim Gleason - 330 points 
2nd Place –– Bill Meyers – 405 points 

  1st Place –– Walt Jay - 475 points 
 

Kenny said it is time to elect officers and Tournament Director for next year.  Kenny said 
that all current officers are willing to retain their offices for another year.  However, Trent 
Reimer would like to step down as Tournament Director.  Kenny proposed that Tom 
Evans be nominated as Tournament Director.  Trent Reimer seconded the motion.  Tom 
said he would accept the position.  A vote was taken and Tom was elected Tournament 
Director.  Trent proposed that all current officers retain their positions.  Tom seconded the 
motion. A vote was taken and the current officers were re-elected to their positions.  They 
are: 
  
 Kenny Rowe – President 
 Tim Gleason – Secretary 
 Dean Josten – Treasurer 
 
Trent Reimer handed out a ballot with various tournament destinations for 2024.  After 
some discussion, the ballots were tallied.  The tournaments for next year are: 
 
 April – Table Rock 

May – Roy, Clear 
June – Ottertail County, MN. 
July – Pickerel/Enemy Swim 
August – Ottertail County, MN 
September – Sand Hills 
October – Bull Shoals/Norfolk     

 
Kenny announced that the annual awards banquet will be held on Saturday, February 3, 
2024 at Farmer Browns.  Cocktails will be at 5:00 p.m. and dinner at 6:00 p.m. 

    
The meeting adjourned at 8:38. 
 


